
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At Broxbourne CE Primary, we want our children to 
love reading. Reading is so important and gives 
children access to such a wide world of information 
and entertainment.  

We pride ourselves in working to ensure our books are 
interesting, engaging, challenging, representative and 
diverse.  

We believe that: 

 

Books are everywhere in our 
school! 

We have well-resourced and ever-
growing class libraries as well as 2 
libraries available to the whole 
school. 

Our main library houses most of 
our non-fiction books and our story 
sacks as well as a range of fiction.  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

We are so lucky to have supportive 
families and a school community 
who also love reading.  

Many people donate us Birthday 
Books or buy us presents of books 
off our school wishlist so we have 
new books to discover regularly.  

Our school librarians take their job 
seriously! 

“I am a librarian because I like 
helping children find books they 
might not have at home.” 

“I make recommendations and then 
they sometimes tell their friends 
about the books I’ve suggested.” 

“We have so many books! I really 
like organising them for everyone 
to see.” 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Teachers and Teaching Assistants 
love reading to their classes.  

Hearing stories is important for 
childrens’ learning and is also really 
fun! 

Our volunteer helpers really promote a 
love of reading. They encourage children 
to enjoy they books they are sharing and 
help them to get better at reading.  

We encourage 
children to get 
books from 
everywhere! 
Children can 
borrow books from 
school; get them 
from local libraries 
or bring them in 
from home. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

We take part in the local library 
challenge every summer and 
welcome visits from the librarians 
to talk to classes or the whole 
school in assembly. 

We don’t just promote reading books. Magazines, web 
pages, newspaper articles and recipes are all great 
ways of getting reading into our days.  
We also encourage listening to audiobooks and 
listening to others read. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our wraparound care has comfy 
sofas and a bookshelf so if children 
want to curl up with a good book, 
they can relax and enjoy a story.  

Our PTA are brilliant and usually 
give every child a book as a present 
for Christmas.  

We also have plenty of books 
available at gift sales and fêtes.  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Each year, we celebrate World 
Book Day.  

During this week, we love to 
hear ‘The Book Bell’. If we 
hear this, we drop whatever 
we’re doing and get to read 
our books. Even the adults 
join in.  

We love to invite visitors in 
to school to discuss books 
and reading.  

Author visits can be really 
inspiring.  

Sometimes, we also listen to 
author talks online. 


